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Healthy School




Tilsworth Road

Stanbridge

Leighton Buzzard

Bedfordshire

LU7 9HY 

Telephone: 01525 210328
Newsletter No 21
23rd  March 2020
Dear Parents and Carers, 
School Meal Vouchers

Today we heard that our school meal provider can no longer supply us with school meals due to a high number of their staff who are unavailable for work at the moment.  I have been working this morning sourcing meal vouchers for schools and I am pleased to inform you that these should be available over the next couple of days.  As yet there is no specific guidance on how many vouchers we should provide to families; however there is guidance on who should receive them.
We have decided to apply the following criteria.  The following groups can apply for a school meal voucher via the school office.

Keyworkers Whose Child is Attending School
Please be aware Keyworkers are being asked to keep their child at home if they are able to do so.  We are asking families who do require vouchers to ring the school office by 12 noon tomorrow, Tuesday 24th March to request these.  The vouchers will then be given retrospectively following your child’s attendance at school.  
X1 voucher to the value of £2.50 per child, for the days they attend school only.  Maximum £20 per week, per family.
The vouchers will be e-vouchers.

Parents Who are in Receipt of Free School Meals

For parents who are on benefits and whose child is registered for free school meals.  Mrs Davies has a list of these children who this applies to.  This is not for Universal Free School Meals in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.   We are asking families who fall into this criteria to ring the school office by 12 noon tomorrow, Tuesday 24th March to apply for these, so we know how many vouchers to purchase.
X1 voucher to the value of 2.50 per child to a maximum of £20 per week, per family.
The vouchers will be e-vouchers.

At present our school budget is paying for these vouchers, and as you are aware school budgets at the moment are very tight.  We are asking families to of course use this service if you really need to, but if you feel you don’t need to use this service then please let us know.

The vouchers will be Tesco vouchers and can be stored on your phone and presented at the checkout or printed off and handed in at the checkout.  We need your help with this, it is new territory for all of us, so if you have problems with the vouchers, you must let me know as soon as possible.

Kind regards

Miss R Godwin

Head Teacher
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“We believe in our children”



[image: image10.jpg]Supported by Central Bedfordshire
Council to achieve a

Whole school/college approach
to promoting emotional health,
wellbeing and resilience





